

Atlantic Woodworkers' Association

AWA Newsletter

AMENDMENT TO Volume 25, No. 4

Amended Officer Nominations

Due to misinformation provided there is a correction to the proposed slate of *AWA* officers. The correct slate is as follows:

Past Chairman Lew Hatt

Chairman Cecil Canam

Vice Chairman Tom Patterson

Secretary/Librarian Jen Canam

Newsletter Editor Graham McCulloch

Treasurer Ken Miller

Tool Custodian Larry Graham

Events Coordinator Mark Childerhouse



Sitting Board Members:

Doug MacIntosh*

Phil Carter*

Stan Salsman*

David Smith

*Incumbent

We wish to apologize for any inconveniences caused by this error.



Apologies

In our Update column we mentioned noted the welcome return of David Swizenberg to the *AWA*. Well, if David Swizenberg ever was a member or in fact if he even existed he would be welcomed.

The truth is, we wanted to welcome back David Schlossberg and somehow got his name all screwed up. Please accept our apologies David.



We have this space to fill up so I thought that I would remind you all once again about the appearance of Rob Cosman this Saturday. We need to know if you will be there.

Also, our Annual General Meeting is next Tuesday night at the Halifax Home Depot.

See you at both.

Graham